
       

Newsletter Friday 6th May 2022

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

We have been very busy in school and getting 

out and about in the school grounds. The 

vegetable garden is all planted up and so now 

we just have to look after the plants and let 

nature do its work. 

 

 
 

On Thursday, Mr Jowett, our Chair of 

Governors, with help from Daniel and Rory, 

planted our Jubilee Tree as part of the Queen’s 

Canopy. He chose a beautiful whitebeam, 

which has been much admired. It is right at the 

front of the school and so its growth and 

development can be enjoyed by everyone 

throughout the year. 

 

 

 

 

Other Jubilee News 

All children across took part in a dance 

workshop delivered by One Day Creative 

where they danced to music from the last 70 

years. We couldn’t believe that Elvis recorded 

his songs 65 years ago either… 

 

Here they are dancing to Saturday Night Fever! 

 

 
 

Due to popular demand, and after much 

discussion, we will be having special tea towels 

printed with all of the children’s self portraits. 

These will be an ideal way to commemorate 

this event and a great present for family and 

friends. More details of how to order them will 

follow. 

 

 



We love our wildlife area – we are so lucky. 

 

 
 

Science Club explored it this afternoon and 

learned about fractals and spirals. 

 

 
 

 
 

There was so much to notice around the 

school site. 

 

 
 

Over the next few weeks, we will be thinking 

about ways to use our local area for learning. If 

you would like to be part of a team of 

volunteers who can offer their services to help 

with this, then please contact the school office. 

Thank you. 

 

 

Dates for the summer term: 

 9th May – SATS week for year 6 

 11th May – Rivers van to visit Year 4 

 W/b 16th – Parents’ evening held over 

this fortnight 

 17th May – Parents’ evening from 2:30 

KS2 

 18th May – Parents’ evening from 2:30 

KS1 

 19th May – Year 2 visit to The 

Wensleydale Railway 

 27th May – Jubilee Picnic for parents, 

carers, family and friends 

 HALF TERM  

 13th – 15th June – Year 4 go to Carlton 

Lodge 

 20th June – 23rd June – Year 6 go to 

Boggle Hole 

 24th June – The Great Get Together 

Picnic 

 13th July – Sports Day KS2 AM KS1 PM 

 14th July – Open evening in school 4pm-

5.30pm 

 8th July – End of year reports out.  

 18th July – Superteams 

 19th July – Foundation Stage Sports Day 

– AM 

 22nd July – Leavers’ assembly 

 

More dates will be added over the course of the 

term. 

 

 


